
FELLOWSHIP BIBLE CHURCH 
 

 
Pure and undefiled religion before God and the Father is this:  
to visit orphans and widows in their trouble, and to keep oneself 
unspotted from the world. 
       James 1:27 
 
 

FRIENDS OF THE WEEK 
 
Barbara Andrews has a long history of missions work, first in 
Papua, New Guinea, and later in short-term missions in such 
varied places as Austria, France, South Africa, South Texas, and 
Mexico.  Currently she works in Tahlequah, Oklahoma, with 
Christ for Me where she is involved in grading correspondence 
Bible lessons and answering letters, among other things.  Pray 
for good health, strength and wisdom for the work. 
 
 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 
Monday – 6:30 AM  Elders’ Meeting 
Tuesday – 9:30 AM  Women of the Cross 
Wednesday – 7:00 PM  Prayer Meeting  
Wednesday – 8:00 PM  Choir Practice 
Thursday – 9:45 AM  Ladies’ Bible Study 
 
Remember that next Sunday evening we will be meeting at 6:00 
PM for our Giving of Thanks Service.  Come prepared to share 
with us some of the specific blessings of the Lord this past year. 
 
We will have a time of refreshments afterwards and ask that you 
help by bringing finger foods to share. 
 
Remember that there will be no AWANA program next week. 
 
  

 
Sunday 

November 15, 2009 
 

 
Sunday Morning Prayer                                                  9:00 AM 
  
Sunday Morning Classes                                                9:30 AM 
 
Sunday Morning Worship                                            10:45 AM 
 
     Message                                      John Glasser 

 
Pure Religion and Undefiled 

Isaiah 58 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
AWANA & Jr. High Youth Group                                5:15 PM 
 
Sr. High Youth Group                                                    5:30 PM 
 
Sunday Evening Service                                                 7:00 PM 
 
     Message                                                       Steve Barthelemy 
 

The Impossibility of Repentance 
Hebrews 6:4-12 

 



ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 

There is still a need for additional help with a Bible Club held 
every Thursday after school at Westwood Elementary School. 
There is not a need for teaching but we do need help with a 
large number of elementary school children. Please talk with 
Doris if you need additional information. 
 
On Thursday evening, December 3 from 6:00 PM to  ?  there 
will be a drop in Christmas Open House at the Barthelemys. 
All are invited. 
 


